
RECOMMENDATION 
 

WASHINGTON ISLAND PLANNING & ZONING 
COMMITTEE 

 
February 2, 2024 

 
 

At a publically posted meeting of the Washington Island Zoning and Planning committee 
held on February 2, 2024, it was the unanimous recommendation of the committee 
members present that the Town of Washington approve the Draft Vision Statement 
for The Town of Washington Comprehensive Plan.   
 
The motion was made by Kickbush, 2nd by Smith.  Motion passed unanimously.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Michael G. Kickbush AIA 
Secretary 
Washington Island Planning & Zoning Committee 
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